
 
 
 

 
Greeley Philharmonic Orchestra Day 

WHEREAS, the Greeley Philharmonic Orchestra, in existence for 111 years, is one of the few 
professional orchestras to have reached the century mark; and 
 
WHEREAS, the Greeley Philharmonic Orchestra enhances the quality of life for residents of the 
City of Greeley and Northern Colorado; and 
 
WHEREAS, the Greeley Philharmonic Orchestra creates hundreds of jobs annually and 
contributes the economic viability and sustainability of local businesses; and 
 
WHEREAS, the Greeley Philharmonic Orchestra has served the City of Greeley for generations 
and continues to lead the way in the arts as it forges new partnerships, collaborations, and presents 
world-class programs and concerts, under the direction of Maestro Lowell Graham and Chief 
Executive Director, Nick Kenny.  
 
NOW, THEREFORE, I, do hereby proclaim October 23, 2022, as Greeley Philharmonic Day in 
the City of Greeley. 
 
IN WITNESS WHEREOF, I have hereunto set my hand and caused to be affixed the official seal 
of the City of Greeley, Colorado, this 18th day of October, 2022. 

     
                            

    ___________________________ 
     John Gates 
     Mayor 


